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John  Brock

From: rsmplm@aol.com
Sent: Friday, December 10, 2021 9:31 AM
To: John  Brock
Subject: Park Applicants

TO:  John Brock, Town Clerk  
 
FROM:  Pat Miller, Chair, Parks and Recreation Advisory Board 
 
SUBJECT:   New Applicants for Parks and Recreation Advisory Board 
 
    The Parks and Recreation "team" recommends both candidates, AJ Quinones, and Tom 
Silvanic, to town council for approval to join our Board.  With these two appointments, we will 
have a full board and look forward to serving our community. 


